Science Fair Notice:

We will set up the tables at 2 pm on Friday so you may come at about 3 pm to set up your projects, or you may wait until the morning of the 3rd to set up. Plan for starting set up at around 9 am - although we will be there a bit earlier. If your parents feel it is not safe to come on Saturday morning, just email one of us and let us know. We will push things back a bit on Saturday so look at finishing around 1 pm.

Bill Rosser - brosser@fayar.net

David A. Young – dyoung7@prodigy.net

